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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – S69091616 
 
FCA US LLC (“FCA US”) announced a safety recall on certain 2016 (FF) Fiat 500 
vehicles.  
 
Some of the above vehicles may have the incorrect spare tire inflation pressure on the 
tire placard. The incorrect compact spare tire inflation pressure (46 psi) exceeds the 
maximum permissible pressure listed on the sidewall of tire (41 psi).   
 
FCA US will conduct a voluntary safety recall to place an overlay onto the existing tire 
placard with the correct recommended spare tire inflation pressure. 
 
The condition described above does not comply with Federal Motor Vehicle Safety 
Standard (FMVSS) 571.110 S4.3.4 Tire selection and rims and motor home/recreation 
vehicle trailer load carrying capacity information for motor vehicles with a GVWR of 
4,536 kilograms (10,000 pounds) or less, which states, “No inflation pressure other than 
the maximum permissible inflation pressure may be shown on the placard and, if any, 
tire inflation pressure label unless (a) It is less than the maximum permissible inflation 
pressure.”  
 
Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established methods 
used in the past.   
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries on 
involved vehicles. 
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